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Congressman Heller’s Statement on the 

New Afghanistan War Strategy
(Washington, DC)- Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the Administration’s new Afghanistan war strategy.

“In the past my decisions on troop needs have been based upon the recommendations of our generals and military personnel in the field.  I am deeply interested in the military’s current assessment of the war in Afghanistan and the merits of the new plan.  It is my hope this new plan provides our military with the resources they need to ultimately wind down our military presence and empower the Afghan people to govern their country,” said Heller.  
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